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Date: 7/22/2015 8:40:37 AM 
Subject: The McCutchen House Garden Grill

The Garden Grill at the McCutchen House will be closed 
for a special event Friday, July 24th

Please be sure to join us for our final week
of the summer July 28 -  31st

Important Dates to Remember:
McCutchen House bistro style lunch opens Thursday, September 3rd
Hours of operation: Tuesday -  Friday, 11:30 am to 1:30 pm

We will begin accepting reservations on Monday, August 3rd. 
Reservation Line: 803-777-4450
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To unsubscribe from the MCCUTCHEN list, click the following link: 
http://listserv.sc.edu/cgi-bin/wa?

http://www.sc.edu/hrsm/mccutchenhouse
http://listserv.sc.edu/cgi-bin/wa?TICKET=NzM1ODMxIGtlc3RlckBBR0lORy5TQy5HT1YgTUNDVVRDSEVOIIWxlHfpd%2ByN&c=SIGNOFF
http://listserv.sc.edu/cgi-bin/wa


TICKET=NzM1ODMxIGtlc3RlckBBR0lORy5TQy5HT1YgTUNDVVRDSEVOIIWxlHfpd%
2ByN&c=SIGNOFF


